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Curriculum enrichment activities Summer term 2024 – Monday 29th April – Friday 5th July 
 

Activity 
Dates, 

room and 
times 

Years Amount Run by Details 

Arts and 
Crafts 

(Juniors) 

Monday 
3.00-4.00 

Willow 
3-6 

£36 for 8 
weeks 

Miss Smith 
and  

Mrs Hasan 

Various arts and crafts activities some of which 
your child will bring home. 

Choir 
Tuesday 
3.00-4.00 

Rowan 
1-6 

FREE for 10 
weeks 

(starts on 
23/04) 

Mrs Titchener 
and 

supported by 
other staff 

For those that enjoy singing. We welcome 
singers of all abilities, and the only requirement 

is to have a passion for music. You will also 
have the opportunity to perform at various 

events throughout the year. 

Code Club 
Tuesday 
3.00-4.00 

Elm 
3-6 

£31.50 for 9 
weeks 

Miss Barry 
and Mrs 

Gallagher 

Code Club is a global network of coding clubs 
for children and young people that provides free 

online projects developed in Scratch, Python, 
and HTML/CSS. Using these projects, children 

create cool and fun games, animations, and 
websites, while learning the key concepts of 

programming. Here is a lovely video example of 
a Code Club: rpf.io/runningacodeclub 

Arts and 
Crafts 

(Infants) 

Tuesday 
3.00–4.15 
Kingfisher 

R-2 
£40.50 for 9 

weeks 

Mrs Hurst 
and Mrs 
Nelson-
Williams 

Various arts and crafts activities some of which 
your child will bring home. 

Stage club 
Thursday 
3.00-4.00 
Junior hall 

1-6 
£31.50 for 9 

weeks 

Miss Arnold, 
Miss Bold 
and Mrs 
Liddle 

Fun activities encompassing acting, singing and 
dancing, aimed at building resilience and 

teamwork. 

Quicksticks 

Thursday 
3.00-4.00 
(Likely to 
be Infant 

school but 
TBC) 

1-6 

£21.00 for 6 
weeks  

(From 02/05 
to 13/06) 

Mrs Branch 
and Miss 
Graydon 

The best way to introduce Hockey to children is 
by playing Quicksticks. It is 4-a-side, can be 

played on any surface, and uses a larger, lighter 
and safer ball. It is a fun, fast, safe and exciting 
game. Balls and sticks will be provided by the 

school. 

 
A Microsoft e-form will be sent out via email on Thursday 18th April at 4pm for completion. You will not be able to 
book a space before that. The form will be switched off at midnight on Monday 22nd April. 
 
Places are available on a strictly first come, first serve basis on receipt of the e-form. If you are allocated a place, it will 
appear on Arbor during the day on Wednesday 24th April. Full payment is required by Sunday 28th April unless an 
instalment arrangement has been made with the office.  If we do not receive payment by that date, the space will be 
allocated to the next person on the waiting list. Refunds will not be given unless there is an exceptional circumstance 
agreed by myself.  
 
Please be reminded of the Federation’s 50% subsidy for one club for Pupil Premium children. If your child is entitled to 
the 50% subsidy, please make this clear when you are returning your form and we can then check the entitlement on 
our computer system and record your payment accordingly.  
 
The link for the e-form is https://forms.office.com/e/g0XE3H5xUq. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/g0XE3H5xUq

